ASHLYNS SCHOOL

September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer
Trip to Sky Up Academy Studios : Thursday 10 October 2024

As part of the Year 10 GCSE Film Studies course we have organised a trip to Sky Up Academy
Studios in Elstree, Borehamwood.

This action-packed learning environment invites young people into the creative world of film and
TV, helping them understand the full process from ‘script to screen’ in the newest state-of-the-art
XR studios. The experience will provide the opportunity for students to learn about different job
roles in the film industry and includes an exclusive behind the scenes studio tour.

The event will take place on Thursday 10 October 2024. Students should wear school uniform
and arrive at the LRC by 8.00am to be registered. We will be departing promptly from school by
coach at 8.15am and returning by approximately 1.30pm. As the students may miss the lunch
service at school, they should bring in a packed lunch to eat upon their return. Students will not
require any spending money and will not be allowed to take any photographs of the studios whilst
on site.

The cost for this trip is £29, to cover coach transport costs; payment should be made via
ParentPay by Wednesday 18 September at the latest.

Please note that the school’s policy is that trips and other activities outside the normal teaching
programme should be self-funding. Contributions are voluntary, but if contributions are insufficient,
the trip may have to be cancelled. No student will be denied participation because of difficulty in
meeting the cost. For those facing genuine financial hardship, please contact Ms Stringer in the
Finance Office, in confidence.

| hope that your child enjoys the trip and that it provides an inspiring insight into a possible career
path.

Yours sincerely

Mr L Roberts Ms C Grant
Assistant Headteacher Film Studies
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Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc



